
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 23, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable Claudia Balducci 
Chair, King County Council 
Room 1200  
C O U R T H O U S E 
 
Dear Councilmember Balducci: 
 
As called for by Motion 15027, please find enclosed the second quarter 2021 King County 
vacancy report. The report includes King County position vacancy data ending June 30, 
2021.  
 
The vacancy data is provided for all branches of King County government. Please note that 
the King County Sheriff’s Office provides its own vacancy report, which is also included in 
the enclosed report.  
 
This report supports the King County Strategic Plan goal of efficient, accountable regional 
and local government. It is estimated that this report required approximately seven staff 
hours, costing approximately $382 to produce. 
 
If your staff have any questions concerning the enclosed report, please contact Grey Lewis, 
HR Analytics and Systems Manager, Department of Human Resources, at 206-477-3246. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
    for 
 
 
Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
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cc: King County Councilmembers 
  ATTN:  Janine Weihe, Interim Chief of Staff 
     Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council 
 Shannon Braddock, Deputy Chief of Staff, Office of the Executive 
 Karan Gill, Director, Council Relations, Office of the Executive 
 Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy, and Budget 

Whitney Abrams, Chief People Officer, King County Executive Office 
 Jay Osborne, Director, Department of Human Resources 
  


